From: William Harper <bharper.consultant@bell.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 11:46 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2023-0278 Standby Rates

In accordance with the Board's letter of September 28, 2023 this is to
confirm that the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) plans on
participating in the consultation regarding Standby Rates. VECC will be
represented by Bill Harper.

Bill Harper

Consultant for VECC



